
	
  

Mosquito Creek COOP 
Housing 

Power Washing / Fence Painting 
To all Members: 
 
Power Washing of our fences will be done by “Shine Shack” 
starting July 13th at 1755 Fell, working their way down the hill 
and it should be done in 2 to 3 days. Weather permitting, The 
painting will be performed by “WOW” painting, starting July 
20th, again at 1755, and is expected to take 3 to 4 days. 
 
We asked all members to clear anything moveable and 
breakable at least 3 to 4 feet away from the fence before July 
13th. The contractors will do their best to protect any plants 
and have as little as possible impact on your yard, but your 
cooperation is also required to make this a happy and smooth 
operation for all of us. 
 
You will also see some Carpenters and Gardeners around, 
fixing the fences and trimming some of the overgrown hedges 
before the project starts. So again, please cooperate with 
them so we can maintain our fences for as long as possible. 
 
For any concerns you may have, please send an email to:  
mchcworkorder@gmail.com  
 
Rolf Brauer 
Maintenance Convener 
 
 

	
  


